MILWAUKEE COUNTY INTER-OFFICE MEMORANDUM

DATE:

February 8, 2011

TO:

Craig Dillmann, Manager, Real Estate Services, DTPW

Glenn Bultman, Research Analyst, County Board

Julie Esch, Research Analyst, County Board

FROM:

Linda K. Durham, Committee Clerk

Economic and Community Development Committee

SUBJECT:

File No. 11-60 - From the Executive Director, Milwaukee Regional Medical

Center, requesting authorization for the approval of the proposed sale of child daycare facility at 8624 W. Watertown Plank Road which is situated

on land leased by MRMC from Milwaukee County.

The Committee on Economic and Community Development, at its meeting on January 24, 2011, considered the subject file.

Thereafter, Supervisor Johnson made a motion to refer the subject item to departmental staff and County Board staff for review and recommendation.

This memorandum is to serve as a referral to all parties concerned.

Please forward a copy of your response to me for the official file.

Note: If you have already complied with this request, please disregard. Thank you.

Linda K. Durham

Committee Clerk

cc:

Supervisor Theodore Lipscomb

Supervisor Willie Johnson